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Ms. Katherine Landman
Department of the Navy - Atlantic Division
Naval Facilities Engineering Command
Code 1823
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287

SUBJ: MCB Camp Lejeune
Draft Record of Decision & PRAP
Operable Unit No. 11

Dear Ms. Landman:

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has completed its
review of the above subject documents. There is a minor concern
with the proposed no action alternative. There are areas of
groundwater which exceed the MCL and NCWQS limits. Although,
there is only hit slightly above the primary groundwater
standards, North Carolina does not make a distinction between
primary and secondary. If the State agrees to a no action plan
of action then EPA will support the decision. However, if this
is not the case then it will be EPA's recommendation to provide a
semiannual monitoring plan (to show consistency in data) and
impose water use restrictions.

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at
(404) 347-3016 or voice mail, (404) 347-3555, x-6459.

Sincerely,

P

Gena D. Townsend
Senior Project Manager

cc: Patrick Waters, NCDEHNR
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune




